
From: Singh, Sumeet
Sent: 9/7/2011 10:33:51 AM
To: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)

Trevino, Rolando I. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RIT4); 
Garber, Stephen (Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLGO); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Jablonske, 
Michael (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=M1J6); Berkovitz, 
Trista (GE&O) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TXB6)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: L101 Excavation Locations

Sunil,

Attached per your request. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns or require any 
additional information. Thank you.

Sumeet

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 11:11 AM
To: Singh, Sumeet
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Subject: RE: L101 Excavation Locations

Sumeet,

I would like to request an electronic copy of Drawing 086868 Rev. 20. If there is a more updated version 
of this document, I would like to request a copy of that, as well.

Thanks.

Sunil

From: Singh, Sumeet [mailto:SlSt@pge.com]
Sent: Fri 8/26/2011 11:47 AM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: RE: L101 Excavation Locations

Sunil,

These specific excavations are associated with the sleeves. We are working through some of the other 
issues discussed during our call and are in the midst of compiling a potential list of additional 
excavations. I anticipate to have that list ready to be distributed for your review by next week. Please
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let me know if you have any questions or concerns or require any additional information. Thank you.

Sumeet

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2011 11:36 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Singh, Sumeet; Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: RE: L101 Excavation Locations

Shilpa:

Thank you for the heads-up. I noticed there are only three excavations noted in your e­
mail; however, during our last teleconference, it was indicated that 10-15 excavations 
were estimated to be performed. Does that mean the list in your e-mail will be 
supplemented with additional excavations, or just that less excavations are now planned? 
If it is the latter, what attributed to the reduction in the number of planned excavations 
from earlier estimates?

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2011 7:27 AM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Singh, Sumeet; Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: L101 Excavation Locations

Sunil,

As a follow-up to our conversation regarding the validation of L101 with a higher standard, attached is a 
listing and maps of the three excavation locations associated with the sleeves for L101. Our plan is to 
start excavating on September 1 to ensure we get this work done for the winter season. We will
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continue to provide notification to the CPSD in the usual format addressed to Raffy, but wanted to give 
you a heads-up following our discussion.

Thanks.

Shiipa

415-973-3186
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